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     2018-2023 
 

 

 

The institution believes in developing perspective plan for excellence in academic 

and infrastructural development according to the changing needs and demand. 

These plans are designed in the form of long term and short term goals in different 

aspects as per the functioning of the institution. The IQAC suggests few 

perspective plans which is submitted in management meeting for approval. These 

plans are based on the suggestions put forward by various stakeholders of the 

institution like NAAC Peer Team, MDES, Alumni, Parents, students etc. 

  

Perspective plans for the academic years 2018-2023: 

 

 To start Bachelors degree in science. 

 To build a new block for PG studies. 

 To build chemistry lab for new degree programme. 

 To upgrade the library resources. 

 To increase the sports equipments. 

 To start new P.G course. 

 To introduce a maths lab. 

 To construct a new college canteen.  

 Installation of solar lights. 

 To increase extension activities. (Blood donation drive etc.) 

 To collaborate with industries and other institutions. 

 To increase the number of ICT enabled classrooms.  

 To encourage the faculty for research work. 

 To improvise the salary and other benefits for the employees. 

 To fully automate the library systems. 

 To target a higher grade in NAAC 2nd cycle. 

 To organize webinars. 

 To conduct capacity building workshops for faculty members 

 Implementation of E-Governance in various area 

 To increase the number of computers and IT facilities. 

 



IMPLEMENTATION OF THE STRATEGIC PLANS:  

 

Knowing the vision and goals of the institution, priority was given to the need for 

starting new courses in relevance with the demand and current trends. In the year 

2019-20 a UG programme in Science was introduced and in the year 2021-2022 

PG programme in commerce was also introduced.  

 

The college has also executed most of the goals set-by in the action plan. A new 

chemistry lab was built in 2021, a new maths lab was introduced in the year 2021-

22, a new building was put up for the two new courses, a new canteen is 

constructed in the PG block, substantial increase in ICT enabled classes, the NSS 

and YRC unit had organized an extension program (Blood Donation Drive) amid 

the Covid-19 pandemic situation, Webinars were organized for students, FDPs 

were organized for faculty members, and library resources was upgraded. 


